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September 19, 1974

.

File #9H(14) AEC 2-74

Mr. Paul F. Collins
Chief, Operator Licensing Branch

"U. S. Atomic Energy Conmission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Collins:

Based on your review of Babcock & Filcox's proposed program " Reactor
Startup Certification" forwar.:d in my letter 9 H (14) AEC 1-74 dated
August 30, 1974 and our telep'.one discussions during the week of .

September 9,1974, I have revised the proposed progran. My revised
program is shown in Attachment I.

If this modified program is acceptable with you, I will assemble
this attachment with the examination description and forward it to
you as a complete package so that we will both have one document
to refer to in relation to this program.

Very . , .

_

.orm n S. 1 o
Manager, Nuclear Training
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